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Oregon Progressive Party
Position on Bill at 2017
Session of Oregon Legislature:

 SB 639:    Support

Dear Committee:

The Oregon Progressive Party (OPP) supports this bill, which establishes public access
requirements for written records and other informational materials presented at public
meetings of public bodies, with exceptions for written records or other informational materials
presented at executive sessions or certain school board or hearing officer proceedings.
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